
Steve 
 
Attached are photographs of the recent damage to the historically significant 24th Street Bridge, listed 
in the National Register of Historic Places and Austin City Landmark.  
 
The Shoal Creek Conservancy ((SCC) Historic Bridges Committee is requesting an update from HPO on 
the planning of a complete restoration of the historically significant bridge. Public Works has removed 
the bronze dedication plaque and City Landmark plaque to store at their offices until the "scope of 
work" to the bridge is determined. Our committee is requesting being involved in the discussion on best 
and most appropriate approach that will lead to a complete restoration. Will the proposed scope of 
work need a Certificate of Appropriateness? 
 
Please advise. 
 
Charles Peveto, Chair 
SCC Historic Bridges Committee  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 


